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Greyhounds are such magnificent and gentle dogs.  They deserve better than the treatment dished 
out by many in the industry.  They are considered disposable and this is not appropriate.  So many 
die unnecessarily.  Things need to change.  The industry needs to be regulated more.  More 
accountability is needed.  I am blesses to live with rescue greyhounds.  Please please think very 
carefully - and please remember this is about the dogs; and unless thing change many will continue to 
suffer and be subjected to cruel and inhumane conditions and many many will die 


